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I strongly oppose HB 2400 which would allow owners of property outside a UGB to 

site an additional dwelling. 

 

Republicans just put out a statement for their platform proposing expanding housing 

production while protecting farmland, yet this bill is an endangerment to farmland and 

Oregonians way of life. 

 

I can't think of a better way to run many Oregonians' wells dry.  How do people not 

even think about the horrible consequences of their bills when they write them? 

 

Do you really think Oregonians want thoughtless sprawl?  The level of abuse in this 

bill is rampant.  We currently have provisions to accommodate secondary dwellings 

where appropriate. 

 

Please oppose this horrible bill 


